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Hello, I would like to lend my support to the group seeking to change the current bylaw regarding Sunday gun
hunting.   Hunting is a heritage sport which should be allowed to be enjoyed, all weekend long, while abiding by the
Ontario hunting regulations. This sport is a cost effective way for pest and varmint control, If one considers the costs
associated to such things as; future management of coyote populations.  A logical way to keep to those costs being
past on to the ratepayers.
Thank you
Jonathan Faulkner




